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EERA Conference Proposal ACCEPTANCE

Watson, George <watson@marshall.edu>
Thu 1/7/2021 12:26 PM
To:  Watson, George <watson@marshall.edu>
Cc:  Jia Liang <gliang15@ksu.edu>; Willy Williams <williamsw@concord.edu>

Hello!
 
Due to the number of messages I have received today concerning whether proposals have been accepted, I am
sending out this message to all EERA presenta�on proposal submi�ers that have been ACCEPTED for presenta�on
to the 2021 annual conference.  Congratula�ons!  
 
If you have more than one proposal and need to verify which one(s) have been accepted, please contact either
Grace Liang (gliang15@ksu.edu) or myself to find out more or to have any ques�ons you have answered. 
Addi�onal informa�on concerning presenta�ons will be send out in the coming weeks.
 
Again, congratula�ons!
-George
 
George Watson 
President, EERA
watson@marshall.edu
(304) 696-2874
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